



2023 Enrolments Now Open

Hampton Senior High School would like to announce that enrolments are now open for Year 7 in 2023. We will be conducting further School tours for prospective families which will include information on the application and enrolment process as well as details of the HSHS Specialist and Enrichment programs.

School Tour Dates			
Week 3, Term 3	Monday	August 1	1.30 pm
		August 1	4.00 pm

To book a tour, please use the booking link https://www.trybooking.com/BZNPN
Please report to Reception when you arrive and allow 40 minutes for your tour.







Please 'like' the school's Facebook page to see regular updates and information about the school's programs and student activities



For all enrolment enquiries and for assistance, please phone 6235 7100 or email: Ruth.Stott@education.wa.edu.au

School Tours Parking

Please use the parking area on Morley Drive or the streets bordering the school, Maidstone Way, Peterborough Crescent and Harrowshill Road.